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November Program – Thursday November 17th 
Maureen Forsythe, a Master Gardener & Herbalist will speak on “Cooking with Herbs 
and Foods of the Thanksgiving of the 1620 Pilgrims.”  The lecture and tasting will be 
Thursday, November 17, at 12 Noon at MUTUAL Girls Club Dining Room Area, 321 S. 
Penn.  The Pilgrims sailed from Holland and England to the Massachusetts Cape Cod 
Bay shore in November.  The speaker will cover the differences of herb definitions in 
those times and how they were used for preservatives and flavor enhancers.  Some 
herbs/seeds they would have brought with them and others offered from the 
Wampanoag tribes.  Foods (vegetables) of the time will be covered as well. 
 

December – Holiday Party – Friday December 16, 7pm at St Luke’s Episcopal 
Church, Metcalf Hall 
Wine and hors d’oeuvres followed by dinner, dessert and musical entertainment.  Cost 
will be $15.00 and your reservation check can be mailed to:  Women’s network, PO Box 
417, Bartlesville, OK, 74005.  We are asking the membership to bring a favorite dessert 
to share.   Please make reservations so we can have an accurate count for the dinner.  
More details to follow next month! 
 
Book Club – Sunday November 13 – Meeting postponed from Nov 6 
We will be meeting Sunday November 13 at 3:00pm at Rhonda Redden’s.  We are 
reading “Innocent Traitor” by Alison Weir.  It is the story of Lady Jane Grey who was 
executed by Mary Tudor.  Rhonda lives at XXX (It's a streamline deco house with 
awnings and a wrap around white deck on the round part of the house at XXX).  If you 
have trouble locating it her cell is: XXX.  If you are interested in reading the December 
selection please email Rhonda for the title and author (XXX). 
 

Past Presidents – WN 30th Birthday Celebration 
Just a special mention and thanks to the past presidents who attended our 30th Birthday 
Celebration…. 
Nancy Wolff, XXX 
Marjorie Dearmont, XXX 
Carolyn Mahady, XXX 
M.J. Figard, XXX 



Bobbe Hornback, XXX 
Cathy Drake, XXX 
 
Dues Reminder 
If you have not paid your dues this year please send them to:  Women’s Network, P.O. 
Box 417, Bartlesville, OK 74005.  Dues are $20.00 per year. 
 
 
 


